
	

	

Jaunty	Park	Golf	Society	

Meeting	Minutes	

March	8th	2018	

Opening:	Meeting	opened	at	20.30pm	chaired	by	Robert	Knight	

Present:	Robert	Knight,	Adrian	Dye,	Jon	Evans,	Chris	Armstrong,	Lee	rafter,	Alan	Finchett,	Mark	
Ridgway,	Simon	Poulter,	Mike	Dackiewicz,	Graham	Allen,	Dave	Thicket,	Andy	Thickett,	Andy	Dobson	

Apologies:	Gareth	Long,	Martyn	Barnett,	Mark	Gamban	

Approval	of	previous	month’s	minutes:	Dave	Thickett,	seconded	Alan	Finchett	

Matters	arising	from	last	meeting:	na	

Captain’s	Comment		(Mark	Ridgeway):	

Away	day	at	Barnsley	Golf	Course	looked	into	and	full	day	for	£30.	Pro	sending	details	to	Mark	for	
Sunday	24	June.	

President’s	Comments	(Martyn	Barnett):	

Apologies	sent	as	unable	to	attend	meeting,	still	looking	into	his	away	day.	

Treasurer’s	Report	(Adrian	Dye):	

A	few	members	have	outstanding	subs	for	2018,	a	couple	of	these	are	playing	March	medal	so	
money	hopefully	to	be	collected	then.	If	not	Rob	to	be	advised	so	he	can	chase	after	weekend.	Still	
trying	to	finalise	his	away	day.	

Handicap	Secretary’s	Comments	(Andrew	Thickett):	

All	results	for	Beauchief	checked	and	ok.	

Secretary’s	Comments	(Robert	Knight):	

Players	for	Birley	on	10/03	passed	to	Dave.	Away	day	sorted	for	Sandhill	Golf	Course	on	Sunday	29th	
July.	Full	day	with	meal	after	for	£36.50.		

Advised	other	committee	members	to	think	about	course	for	upcoming	Committee	Day	of	8th	April	
and	on	that	day	Sheffield	Half	Marathon	on	so	best	have	course	other	side	of	city.	

AOB:	

• Lee	advised	that	Hillsborough	Golf	Course	emailed	him	about	away	days	for	2018.	Golf	for	
£30,	something	for	committee	to	think	about	

• Alan	advised	that	golf	in	Spain	price	now	down	to	£304	for	4	days	golf	(doesn’t	include	
breakfast).	Alan	still	working	on	price	

• Mike	advised	he	has	a	potential	new	member	who	will	attend	meeting	in	future	to	be	put	
forward	as	a	new	member	



	

	

• Graham	advised	booking	SIV	courses	is	now	problematic	as	non	SIV	members	have	to	be	
paid	for	it	doing	it	online	if	booked	3	weeks	in	advance.	Not	such	a	problem	(at	this	time)	if	
ringing	up	course	to	book	times	but	can’t	do	this	as	early	booking	online	so	our	tee	times	
may	be	later	going	forward.	Have	to	keep	an	eye	on	this	over	next	couple	of	months	

• Graham	advised	that	an	original	member,	Dennis	Mettam,	passed	away	Christmas	time.	
Dennis	was	a	much	loved	member	of	the	society	and	it	would	be	a	nice	gesture	if	the	
Committee	Day	trophy	was	renamed	in	his	honour.	All	in	favour	of	this	at	the	meeting	and	
the	shield	will	be	amended	to	reflect	this	

• Graham	asked	Adrian	if	any	news	on	society	polo	shirts?	Adrian	said	he	should	have	some	
samples	for	next	meeting	

Meeting	closed:	21.30pm	Next	meeting	Thursday	5th	April		-	Birley	8.30pm	


